Steven Seee

From: Lauren Pannone-Tasca <laurenpannonetasca@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:55 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M,
policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: | support Bill H-5351

Lauren Pannone Tasca
51 Tupelo Hill Drive
Cranston, Rl, 02920

laurenpannonetasca@grail.com
(401)556-4029

February 24, 2025

To whom this may concern,

| am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which would allow my sister-in-law, Kristina Tasca, to continue
practicing and running her business, Skin Society, in Cranston, Rhode Island.

Kristina and the team at Skin Society provide the highest level of care to their patients, offering services that are both
effective and safe. Kristina’s dedication to her craft is unwavering, having built her practice around not only the highest
standards of patient care but also ongoing education and professional development.

Kristina’s practice employs trained professionals who work diligently to meet the individual needs of their patients. She
consistently goes above and beyond to make sure she is fully qualified for each treatment she provides,

The medical aesthetic industry, like other healthcare sectors, plays an important role in patient care. Nurses and
healthcare professionals in Rhode Island should have the right to continue providing care and services in their areas of

expertise. Patients, in turn, deserve the right to choose the medical professional they trust most for their healthcare
needs.

| urge you to support Bill H-5351 and help ensure that professionals like Kristina and others in the medical aesthetic
industry can continue to operate their businesses and provide exceptional care to their patients. We should not limit the

role of qualified nurses and health care professionals who are committed to improving patient outcomes and building
the aesthetic community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Lauren Pannone Tasca



